ON LETTERHEAD
October 15, 2021

David Adame, President & CEO
Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc.
1112 E Buckeye Road
Phoenix, AZ 85034

Re: Economic & Workforce Development in Rural AZ through Digital Inclusion 

COMPANY NAME HERE  is very pleased to write in support of Chicanos Por La Causa, Inc. proposed Economic and Workforce Development in Rural Arizona through Digital Inclusion- EDA Build Back Better project.  Funded in 1969, CPLC is one of the largest Latino non-profits in the nation promoting equity and inclusion and providing comprehensive services to low income families in Arizona, California, New Mexico, Nevada and Texas with demonstrated experience and capacity for implementing economic development and investment strategies, business and workforce development, job creation activities and managing federal funds. 

The program is extremely important for the Rural Arizona Region and the State as it seeks to actively engage in developing implementation plans for digital inclusion and broadband technology to help close the digital divide, equip mobile units with cutting edge technology to conduct training and telemedicine; enhance local community navigation systems to increase knowledge and referrals to available resources, provide businesses advisement and technology to assist in their covid-19 recovery efforts, implements workforce development and employment services and conduct advocacy to bring economic development to the Region in alignment with state efforts to support and implement Build Back Better plan.

COMPANY  BRIEF SERVICE DESCRIPTION 
 






CLOSING STATEMENT   is committed to the continued success of CPLC’s  program and  promotion economic development and investment efforts. INSERT HOW THEY WILL SUPPORT THE PROJECT HERE.

 We ask you give CPLC’s project full consideration and we look forward to our continued collaboration with them.

Sincerely


Name and title
Website here and contact email
